The Avenues

Consultation on Permit Parking — The Avenues

1. To allow us to attribute your comments to the right road can you tell us what
road you live on:

2. Do you agree with the scheme design?

Yes O No OJ

3. Any further comments on the design of the scheme?

This consultation will be used to inform us regarding any changes to the proposed scheme.
To enable us to answer any questions you have posed or to receive feedback please fill in
the below.

Name

Address

Please return by 4 March 2016 in the enclosed pre-paid envelope.
John Charlton
Environmental Compliance Officer — Parking
parkingrestrictions@stalbans.gov.uk Telephone 01727 819510




